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From: Steve Ewing <sewing@woodardcurran.com>

To: Nancy Wittenberg <Nancy.Wittenberg@njpines.state.nj.us>

CC: Peter Fontaine <PFontaine@cozen.com>, "Bethke, Richard (SJG)" <rbethke@s...

Date: 12/30/2013 1:00 PM
Subject: RE: manumuskin

Hello Nancy,

just spoke to Trident, they don't have an exact location of the known population of Sensitive Joint Vetch
on the Manumuskin but he said that it could be as much as 1000 feet downstream from the outfall of
Cumberland Pond.

As I indicated earlier, there is no construction planned near the Cumberland Pond outfall. The pipeline is
being installed using HDD in this area and the nearest surface construction is over 1000 feet away east
and west adjacent to Route 49.

Steven R. Ewing
Vice President
Woodard &Curran
50 Millstone Road
Bldg 300, Suite 115
East Windsor, NJ 08520
T 609 448-8110 Ext. 2904
F 609 448-8118
Cell 732 740-5728
sewing@woodardcurran.com

COMMITMENT &INTEGRITY DRIVE RESULTS
www.woodardcurran.com

This e-mail communication and any attachments are confidential and intended only for the use of the
designated recipients named above. This communication may be an attorney-client communication and
as such is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you
have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or
copying of it or its contents is prohibited.

-----Original Message-----
From: Steve Ewing
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 2:31 PM
To: 'Nancy Wittenberg'
Cc: Peter Fontaine; 'Bethke, Richard (SJG)'
Subject: RE: manumuskin

Hello Nancy,

contacted Trident and they are searching for information on the location of the population of Joint-vetch.
If they find anything I will let you know.

As we discussed, there is no construction planned near the Cumberland Pond outfall. The pipeline is
being installed using HDD in this area and the nearest surface construction is over 1000 feet away east
and west.
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Steven R. Ewing
Vice President
Woodard &Curran
50 Millstone Road
Bldg 300, Suite 115
East Windsor, NJ 08520
T 609 448-8110 Ext. 2904
F 609 448-8118
Cell 732 740-5728
sewing@woodardcurran.com

COMMITMENT &INTEGRITY DRIVE RESULTS
www.woodardcurran.com

This e-mail communication and any attachments are confidential and intended only for the use of the
designated recipients named above. This communication may be an attorney-client communication and
as such is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you
have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or
copying of it or its contents is prohibited.

-----Original Message-----
From: Nancy Wittenberg [mailto:Nancy.Wittenberg@njpines.state.nj.us]
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 12:01 PM
To: Steve Ewing
Cc: Peter Fontaine
Subject: manumuskin

Steve

we got a comment regarding "a particular area of wetlands along the Manumuskin River, downstream
from the western origin of the pipeline. This is where Commissioner Ficcaglia talks about the Joint-vetch
being located.

do you know where this spot is? and how close is it to construction activities?

tx

nancy


